
Rules Committee, 

I am a 60 yr. old Oregonian woman am writing you today to ask you to vote yes on HB2927. With no 

amendments and no ballot referral.  

First, Oregon voters want the president to be elected by popular vote. The vast majority of 

Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years. Voting yes will ensure that issues 

that matter to Oregon would be discussed during presidential campaigns.  

Second, The US Constitution specifically assigns the job of choosing the method of awarding 

electoral votes to the state legislatures so it is time for the Oregon legislature to do what they were 

elected to do. Electing the president by National Popular Vote is a constitutional right.  

I don't ever want to see another president voted into power with the least amount of actual votes. It 

makes no sense and it's not what the founding fathers intended. It's time for America to equalize the 

vote and make sure that EVERY voters voice is heard.  

Please vote yes HB2927.  

Thank you, 

Mary Van Vliet  
gunjitheindian@gmail.com  
3300 Main St. Unit 17  
Forest Grove , Oregon 97116 
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